
Federal 501(c)3 Tax-Exempt Letter 
 

The following is a sample Federal 501(c)3 Tax-Exempt Letter from the IRS. 
Filing as a non-profit
requires you to provide a copy of this document with your application. 

 Corporation, LLC, Partnership or Sole Proprietor  

Please note that the FCC will not accept state tax-exempt documents. 
To meet this requirement, send a copy of this letter to: coordinator@visiplex.com  
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